Clare Swimwing Club

We are a volunteer group who open the outdoor pool at Stour Valley
Community School for community swimming during the summer.

We urgently need volunteers to help open the pool. If you have a few hours free,
please put your name on our rota to cover the gate at either a morning or
afternoon swim session. We have a qualified lifeguard to attend to the pool, so
you will just need to take the money and sign-in details of swimmers. It's a
sociable way to contribute to this much valued community activity.

Please be aware, you cannot volunteer whilst your children are swimming, if
they are under 8 years old. All children below the age of 8 must be accompanied
in the pool.

We are open for swimming this summer from:
Mon July 25th - Fri August 19th ‘22

If you can volunteer this summer or know someone else who can,
please click this link to sign-up:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PAkp-
ivBEQUQFTkVbepXR2Fj3GHgNxO 1tcC pGtAT4/edit?usp=sharing




